Dear Parishioners of St. John's Church

I am about to embark on a 65 mile walk from my home in Lake Elmo to Turtle Lake, WI, in an effort to raise money for St. John's Church. My hope is that you will pledge so much per mile or a flat donation with all proceeds going to St. John's Church. I know so much has been asked of you and you have always stepped up to the plate. Whatever you can do will be greatly appreciated. I plan my walk for the week of July 23rd, 2012, weather permitting.

Pledge form is at the bottom of this page.

Any questions please contact Gary Stucci at 651-777-3554 or the Church Office at 651-771-3690.

May God bless all of you! Gary Stucci

I will support Gary's 65 mile "hike" for St. John's!	
Name:	
Amount Pledged Per mile:	
Or	
A flat donation of:	